
 

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS 
Office of Construction & Facilities Management 

Washington DC  20001 

 

  In Reply Refer To 

Date: September 21, 2017  

From: Terance Crawley 

Subject: Morovis National Cemetery, Puerto Rico—Time Extension  
 

The purpose of this amendment is to extend the response date to our September 
12, 2017 letter for those offerors in the competitive range from September 22, 
2017 to November 22, 2017 given Hurricane Maria impacts.  Continue to 
monitor the FBO web site to continue receiving updates related to this solicitation.   

For offerors not in the competitive range and requesting debriefings, the 
government will notify you with a time and date based on the ability to make 
outgoing calls and your availability.  

On behalf of the Department of Veterans Affairs I want to thank you for your time 
and patience as Puerto Rico deals with Hurricane Maria aftermath.   

 
Terance Crawley, 

Contract Officer 

Department of Veteran Affairs 

Office of Construction & Facilities Management (CFM) 
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